






































Sedro-Woolley Housing Authority Board of Commissioners Meeting 
February 15, 2018 

Capital Construction Report 
 
2018 Capital Work Plan 

Hillsview & Cedar Grove Apartments 

The 2018 capital projects at the Hillsview and Cedar Grove Apartments will: 1) address the City’s 
requirement to have the broken panels of public sidewalks in front of Hillsview replaced; 2) remove and 
replace broken sections of sidewalk, rear patios, patio stoops and rear walkways at all Cedar Grove 
properties; 3) selectively repair broken curbs, failing asphalt sections, seal coat all parking areas, stripe 
parking stalls and paint curb sections at all Cedar Grove properties; and, 4) repair failing CMU caps and 
provide new steel supports for gates on trash enclosures at all Cedar Grove properties.  

The project is anticipated to be advertised and bid in the 2nd Quarter for construction to be performed 
and completed in the 3rd quarter. KCHA has budgeted $153,000 using Capital Funds for this construction 
work.  


